
 
April 22, 2016 

TomTom's AGM votes in favour of all voting items 

Amsterdam, 22 April 2016 – TomTom announces that today the Annual General Meeting voted in favour of all voting 
items. This included the re-appointment of Alain De Taeye as a member of the Management Board for a new term of four 
years and the re-appointment of Ben van der Veer as a member of the Supervisory Board for a new term of one year, as of 
today. In addition, Jack de Kreij has been appointed as a member of the Supervisory Board for a term of four years, 
effective as of 1 January 2017. An overview of the adopted resolutions will be made available on our corporate website 
(http://corporate.tomtom.com/agm.cfm) as of next week. 
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